Free places at activity camp
on offer thanks to Scotmid

Fully funded places for five 10-15
year olds are available at the
first Scottish camp being held 1in
West Lothian next month.

The Woodcraft Folks’ Camps for All provides inclusive spaces
where children and young people can connect to nature and grow
in confidence. The camp takes place from 10 to 12 May at The
Craig’s Campsite.

Lauren Karstadt, Programme Manager for Woodcraft Folk,
expressed her excitement, “We are looking forward to our first
Scottish camp and are grateful to Scotmid for funding free
places for local young people. Our events see young people
come together, make friends, find common ground, and enjoy
adventurous and fun activities. The events are beneficial for
physical and mental health, being outdoors, socialising and
learning new skills.”

Kirsty Connell, Membership & Communities Manager (East) at
Scotmid, said, “We’re thrilled to support Woodcraft Folk’s
first camp in West Lothian. It presents a wonderful
opportunity for young adventurers to learn new skills, build
confidence, and create lasting memories.”

Professionals working with young people who wish to inquire
about free places are encouraged to email Woodcraft Folk
direct lauren.karstadt@woodcraft.org.uk

https://woodcraft.org.uk/projects-campaigns/camps-for-all/
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